
Northburn Primary School 
Tel 01670 739111 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We thought you might appreciate a little bit of time to do some Christmas shopping (online!), 
wrapping or putting your feet up for 5 minutes. 
 
On Monday 7th December we will extend the school day. Children will be able to watch a Christmas 
film in their bubble. We will also provide a snack. 
 
As it will be dark, we ask that all children who stay are collected from their usual door. 
 
Nursery, Reception, Years 5 & 6 to be collected at 5.00pm 
 
Years 1, 2, 3 & 4 to be collected at 5.15pm 
 
Please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday 2nd December. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Clare Scott 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….............. 
 
Name of  child:…………………………………………………………..Class……………… 
 
Will stay in school for the extended day on Monday 7th December, they will be collected  
 
by:………………………………………….. 
 
Signed……………………………………… 
 
 


